
DKG Zeta Sigma chapter 
stuffing 200 backpacks 
for the HLPUSD.  
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New Horizons Caregivers Group  
“We Care and We Give” 

New Horizons Caregivers 
Group gives out  205  
grocery bags to families in 
need a month. 
 
 
New Horizons Upcoming 
Events: 
1. Food DistribuƟon are the  

2nd Tuesday of the month. 
2. Toy IncenƟves given to the 

schools to keep the kids          
engaged. 

3. Non perishables  
4. Thanksgiving Items 
5. Toys/giŌs cards for the holi-

day. 

New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809 
Hacienda Hts., CA 91745 

Donna Lemaster, Executive Director 
626-961-4327 Office 626-941-8100 Cell 

Please consider: 
1. Thanksgiving food items. 

2. Non-perishables & Breakfast Food Items 
3. Cash donation at www.nhcg.org 

424 stuffed backpacks 
were given to the HPLUSD 
kids. We appreciate your 
donaƟon Hot Topic, Tor-
rid, DKG sisters, HLPUSD,  
St. Marks Lutheran Church 
and Supervisor Hilda Solis.  

 
 

New Horizons Caregivers 
Group funding is from Los 

Angeles County of the 
1st District by the Office 
of Hilda Solis, and the 
Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG).  

Happy kids receiving 
stuffed backpacks and 

face painting.  
 


